
Public Statement of Support for Ukraine

At Hilltop Technologies, we stand united in our commitment to
freedom, justice, and the fundamental rights of all individuals. In
light of the ongoing war in Ukraine, we want to publicly express our
unwavering support for the people of Ukraine as they confront
aggression and fight for their sovereignty.

We recognize that this conflict extends beyond borders; it
threatens the very principles of democracy, security, and human
dignity. The people of Ukraine demonstrate remarkable resilience
and courage in the face of adversity, and we honor their strength
and determination.

As a cybersecurity firm, we are acutely aware of the digital threats
and disinformation campaigns that accompany such conflicts. We
stand ready to support efforts that promote cybersecurity and
safeguard the integrity of information. Our mission includes not
only protecting our clients but also advocating for a safe and
secure cyberspace for everyone.

We call on our partners, clients, and the global community to take
a stand against aggression and to support humanitarian efforts for
those affected by the war. Together, we can foster an environment
of peace, uphold human rights, and ensure that the values we hold
dear are defended.

In solidarity with Ukraine, we pledge to do our part in promoting
awareness, understanding, and action against the injustices that
occur during this tumultuous time.
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